From: Ismael Calderon <ICalderon@PowerMechanical.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2019 2:32 PM

To: callsign

Subject: Unauthorized Use of Address for Low Power FM Call Sign Request
Attachments: SKM_C36819091714460.pdf

Good afternoon,
I am writing on behalf of:

Iglesia de Dios Eben-Ezer
745 Pecan Point Road
Norfolk, VA 23502

We recently received three post cards confirming request for a call sign for Norfolk Community Radio, using our
address. | have attached a scan of the postcards. We do not know who Cesar Antonio Guel is, nor are we affiliated with
him or Norfolk Community Radio. What do we need to do to remove our address from these applications?

Ismael Calderon
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